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Subject:  Plating of Class T: JLLN & JLLS Series Fuses 
 
Document# LFPCN_PG0041 - REV 1 
          
Date: 1/13/2014  
 
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of a process 
change in the manufacturing of the end caps for our JLLN & JLLS series fuses. 
Going forward the fuse end caps (and blades where applicable) will no longer be 
plated on standard fuses.  They will remain in their natural state. This will be a 
running change that will start in production during April 2014.   Please see the 
table on page two for the SKUs that will be affected. 
 
There is no change to product numbers and no updates are required for 
ordering systems. There is no performance impact as a result of the change and 
the fuses will continue to be UL Listed. This change will significantly reduce 
overall product lead times to help ensure product availability for our customers 
and will prevent appearance issues that can be encountered with silver plating 
over time.   
 
Littelfuse recognizes there are some customers who view plating as a highly 
desirable trait.  In order to satisfy these customers’ expectations, Littelfuse will 
be implementing a new line of premium plated fuses.  These plated fuses will 
have a “XP” suffix added to the part number for ordering purposes.  Other than 
plating there will be no difference in the two versions of the product.  Please see 
the chart on page two for a complete list of new part numbers.  Customers may 
begin to order the plated version of the product in April 2014. 
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Thank you for your continued business. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jim McGuire 
Assistant Product Manager, North America 
8755 West Higgins Road /Suite 500 
Chicago, IL, 60631 
 
jmcguire@littelfuse.comPhone:773-628-0708 
www.littelfuse.com  
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